
Updating Identifying Information for Gender Diverse Patients

®

Allegro Pediatrics can update chosen identifying information without legal documentation. Please feel empowered to 
ask our providers or staff to update the following:
•	 Chosen Name
•	 Chosen Pronouns

While our staff and providers will be able to address you appropriately after this change, there are limitations to our 
electronic communications. Please be aware that the following fields are integrated into our electronic health record 
system, will remain on all electronic forms of communication, and cannot be changed without legal documentation.
•	 Your Legal Name 
•	 Your Legal Sex (as determined by physical anatomy at birth)

*Any updates to chosen identifying information stay within Allegro and are not shared with specialists you may see 
outside of Allegro.

If you have legally changed your name and/or sex with Washington state and your insurance company, you may 
submit one of the following documents via the Patient Portal. This will allow us to update your legal name and/or sex 
within our electronic health record system.

An overview of how we can support any updates to your legal name, legal gender, chosen name, gender identity and pronouns in 
your medical record at Allegro Pediatrics. 

Acknowledging Non-legal, Chosen Identifying Information

Changing Your Legal Name and Sex:

E.BEH.H13.121522				            

Legal Document Legal Name Change Gender Marker Change
Court-issued Legal Name-change Document X

Birth Certificate X X

Social Security Card X

Passport X X

Washington State Identification Card X X

Driver’s License X X

https://www.allegropediatrics.com/patient-portal
https://www.healthychildren.org/English/ages-stages/teen/safety/Pages/Teen-Driving-Agreement.aspx

